
 
 

CONSULATE GENERAL OF JAMAICA 
NEW YORK 

	

	
	
	

23	October	2017	
	

	
Fellow	Jamaicans/Friends,	
	
	

Thank	 you	 for	 your	 patience	 and	 understanding	 during	 our	 recent	

closure	 to	 the	 public	 to	 undertake	 phase	 two	 of	 the	 improvement	 to	

our	internal	processes	to	be	better	able	to	meet	your	needs.	

		

Please	be	assured	that	in	addressing	these	issues	our	service	delivery	to	

you	will	be	significantly	improved.	

	

		
Yours	sincerely,	

	
Consulate	General	of	Jamaica	

	


